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1.     Employment of Educational Support Personnel 

It is being recommended to employ Robert Adamik as the District’s Maintenance 

Director effective October 9, 2019 for $74,000 annually, prorated to $54,152.32 for 

FY20.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the employment of Robert Adamik as the 

District’s Maintenance Director effective October 9, 2019 for $74,000 annually, 

prorated to $54,152.32 for FY20.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


